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Dear Oregon House Committee on Natural Resource:

I live in eastern Oregon in the small rural town of Baker City, OR.  I absolutely support
banning M44 cyanide bombs everywhere.  I work and recreate on public lands and have dogs. 
These pose a huge threat to the safety and well-being of humans, dogs, and wildlife.  

These cyanide bombs need to be permanently consigned to the past.  I urge you to support the
passage of this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Fouty
Baker City, OR  97814

mailto:suzannefouty2004@gmail.com
mailto:Kailey.Kornhauser@oregonlegislature.gov

